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Honey scare


Recently, 13 types of honey sold in Hong Kong have been found to contain potentially harmful antibiotics. And 11 of those samples came from the mainland. One was from South Korea and the other was produced locally. 


Most of the samples contain more than one type of antibiotic. The Consumer Council said that one of the antibiotics can cause a potentially life-threatening form of anaemia. 


Although the risk may be small, we still need to be aware of it. It is best to avoid excessive exposure to contaminants in honey for the time being.
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